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 KING’S HIGH SCHOOL’S NEWEST BOARD MEMBER 
 
Tyrin Tutaki has been elected as the student representative 
on the Board of Trustees. Tyrin’s aim is to be an advocate for 
the students’ of King’s High School and he would like to 
encourage anyone to come and speak to him about any 
concerns they have. 
There are four suggestion boxes around the school; 
international dept, library, student office and the gym, so 
feel free to use these to communicate with Tyrin and request 
a meeting/make a suggestion. 
 

 

FAREWELL RUNNERS BREAKFAST FOR MR ROGER 
You are invited to join Mr Roger for his final run with the 
breakfast club runners. 
Meet 7:25am Friday 1st November at school. 
$5.00 for breakfast in the canteen after the run. 
Non-runners welcome at canteen for breakfast at 8:15am. 
Proceeds added to Mr Roger’s “Small change for a Large 
change” fund to take with him to Nepal.  
Names and payment to school office by October 30th. 

SMALL CHANGE FOR A LARGE CHANGE 
WEEK 2, TERM 4 COLLECTION = $47.40. 

RUNNING TOTAL = $891.40 
KEEP THAT SMALL CHANGE ROLLING IN – LET’S SEE IF WE CAN GET 

TO $1000 BEFORE THE SENIORS LEAVE. 
THANKS FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 

BASKETBALL 
Congratulations to Josh Aitcheson, named winner of the 
inaugural player’s choice Most Valuable Player. The winner 
of this award each year will have their name printed onto 
their playing top, as seen below. 

 

SENIOR ASSEMBLY  
This week’s senior assembly saw us welcome back two very 
successful King’s old boys. Andrew Newton (NZ Surf Life 
Saving Champ) and Ben Smith (All Black) spoke to the boys 
about their time at King’s and their road to success in both 
sporting and academic fields. Ben held a Q&A session 
answering all the important questions like, “How much can 
you bench press?” (130-140kgs for those who want to 
know). 
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NOTICES 

TOUCH RESULTS 
Kensington Oval Men’s’ (Tues 22nd October) 
 King’s 1st Touch Team beat Meter Eaters, 6-2 
Touchdowns: L.Petrie (2), M.Schooner, J.Cairns-Thompson, 
K.Thom, J.Farmer 
 
King’s Junior 1st Team beat The Ducks, 7-1 
  
Kingsmen beat Stepititus, 4-0 
  
Metro Secondary Schools Touch (Tues 22nd  October) 
  
·      King’s Leopards beat OBHS 9 Silver, 6-2 
·      King’s Cheetahs lost to OBHS 9 Blues, 4-3 
·      King’s Jaguars lost to OBHS 10 Blues, 9-6 
·      King’s Wildcats beat Kings Snowcats, 4-3 
·      King’s Bobcats beat KVC Jnr Boys, 9-2 
·      King’s Lions beat BAYF Mixed, 5-0 default 
  
Bishopcourt Open Men’s’ (Tues 17thOctober) 
  
King’s 1st Touch Team beat Trailer Park Boys, 7-1 
Touchdowns: Josh Duff (2), Luke Petrie (2), J.Farmer, 
R.TePairi, J.Cairns-Thompson. 
  
Kingsmen beat Hardyards, 4-2 
Touchdowns: K.Joseph-Te Huki, J.Fleming, B.Fleming, D.Koni 

King’s High School 
Sports Awards Evening 

Thursday 31st October 7pm in the PAC 
Guest Speaker: Warren Alcock (Player Agent for Richie 

McCaw & Dan Carter) 
All parents and caregivers are welcome.. 

Supper provided at the duration of the awards. 

SCHOOL PRIZE GIVING 
7pm at the Regent Theatre on Tues 5th Nov 

 
Yr 13 Graduation is Thursday 7th Nov in the PAC at 7pm and 

this is the last day for seniors. 

1ST XI CRICKET 
 The 1st XI have made a positive and successful start to the 
first round of One Day matches in the DCA Second Grade 
Competition. 
  
Round 1 - Played Sunday 20th October VS John McGlashan 
College 1st XI  
John McGlashan 127 ALL OUT (Joel Meade 4-28, Bradley 
Thompson 2-27, Eamon O’Brien 1-9 off 10 overs) 
King’s 128-2 (Joel Meade 55 NOT OUT, Riki Ashwell 33 NOT 
OUT, Taylor Cumberland 27) 
Win to Kings by 8 Wickets 
Man of the Match: Joel Meade 
  
Round 2 - Played 12th October VS Carisbrook-Dunedin 
(Rodden Family Cup) 
Carisbrook-Dunedin 139 ALL OUT (Patrick Arnold 3-17, 
Eamon O’Brien 2-39) 
King’s 30-3 
Game was abandoned due to rain, NO RESULT 
  
Round 3 – Played 19th October VS Kavanagh College 1st XI 
King’s 239-9, (Taylor Cumberland 104, Felix Page 45, Kurt 
Johnston 23 NOT OUT) 
Kavanagh College 71 ALL OUT (Elliott Love 4-12, Eamon 
O’Brien 3-19) 
Win to King’s by 168 runs 
Man of the Match: Taylor Cumberland 
 
Also congratulations to the following boys: Joel Meade, 
Taylor Cumberland (Dunedin Metro U17) and Elliott Love 
(North Otago U17) for their selections in the upcoming 
districts tournament.  Also Felix Page, Richard Buchanan, 
Bradley Thompson and Kane McKay who are currently 
training with the Otago U19 Focus Group. 
  
 
 
 

JUNIOR PRIZE GIVING CEREMONIES  
Junior Prize Giving Ceremonies are to be held in the PAC on 
Tuesday 10th December. 
Year 10’s will start at 9.15am, followed by Year 9’s at 11am. 

 

FUNDRAISING FOR KING’S HIGH SCHOOL ATHLETICS 

TEAM 
Order a box (or more) containing 12 miniature Pavlovas in 

advance for Christmas.  Enough to serve 12 people 
·         $12 per box 
  
·         Box can be frozen to be kept fresh for Christmas! 
 
·         Only 100 boxes available (First in first served) 
 
email: rg@kingshigh.school.nz to order 
Pick up/delivery:  Tuesday 10 December 

 
QUIZ NIGHT FUNDRAISER FOR KING'S 

STUDENTS 
  
Bring your creative minds, big brains and your pocket 
change to a fun fundraiser for the King's Japan Trip 2014. 
 
The Quiz will be held at the Kensington Pub on Sunday, 10th 
November starting at 7pm.  Put together a team of six (entry 
fee is $30 for a six person table).   
 
We've got some amazing raffle prizes organised, which will 
be drawn throughout the evening.   
 
Call Jackie at 0276993653 if you'd like to enter a table/team 
of six or if you would like to join in at a table. 

 
STUCK FOR XMAS IDEAS? 

 
ORDER A KING’S HIGH SCHOOL 2014 CALENDER  

$15 
 

Email: Mr McLean mn@kingshigh.school.nz 
Ms Harford hf@kingshigh.school.nz 

Or order one from one of the students attending the trip to 
New York in 2015. These students all have copies of the 

calendar for you to look at and there is also one in the school 
office. 

 
Thanks for your support 
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